
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 1 By Councillor Osler for answer by 

the Convener of the Planning 
Committee at a meeting of the 
Council on 21 November 2019 

  With regards to the recent (temporary) development of the 

Christmas market in East Princes Street Gardens  

Question (1) Was a professional arborist consulted with regard to the 

protection of the new landscape? 

Answer (1)  

Question (2) Edinburgh has a Trees in the City Action Plan which states 

that all development should be carried out as per British 

Standard 5837 which is the same standard the Planning 

Officers cited as the Planning Condition for the Galleries 

extension. Is this being adhered? 

Answer (2)  

   

 
 


